TOWN OF WILTON
SELECTMEN’S MINUTES
MILFORD TOWN HALL

Date: January 18, 2017

Time: 7:10 P.M.

Place: Milford Town Hall Auditorium

Present: Chairman Kermit R. Williams, Selectmen William F. Condra and Steven J. McDonough.

Town Administrator Scott Butcher. Recording Secretary Pam Atwood.

This was a meeting scheduled by the Milford Board of Selectmen with Selectmen from the following
towns: Wilton, Lyndeborough, and Mont Vernon.

The meeting was called to order at 7:10 P.M. with an introduction of all board members and a purpose of
the meeting given by Kevin Federico. The discussion was about the MACC Base Intermunicipal
Agreement.

A transcript of the minutes may be seen by visiting the Town of Milford’s website and viewing the
minute’s page: http://www.milford.nh.gov/bos-meeting-minutes

A motion was made to adjourn the meeting at 8:16 P.M. by the Milford Board of Selectman.

Respectfully submitted;
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